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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

OWNER-REQUESTED ANNEXATION 

 

 

On Tuesday, November 12, 2024, at a meeting scheduled to begin at 5:30 p.m., the Bryan City 

Council will hold a public hearing giving all interested persons the right to appear and be heard on 

the proposed annexation by the City of Bryan, Texas, of the following described property, to-wit: 

 

 

41.46 acres of city-owned land in two clusters out of the L. McLaughlin Survey, 

Abstract No. 38, generally south of Louis E. Mikulin Road between Texas State 

Highway 6 and Mumford Road in the City of Bryan’s extraterritorial jurisdiction 

in Brazos County, Texas (case no. ANN24-001). 

 

 

The above-described public hearing will be held in the Council Chambers on the first floor of 

the Bryan Municipal Office Building located at 300 South Texas Avenue in Bryan, Texas. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information regarding this requested annexation, 

please contact Katie Williams at 979.209.5030 or kwilliams@bryantx.gov.  
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